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November 3, 1923

Morris Hillquit
19 W 44
New York City, NY

Dear Comrade Hillquit:

I am informed that you will receive an invitation to attend a confer-
ence in St. Paul on November 15 called by the FLP of Minnesota. Invita-
tions are being sent out to all the existing farmer-labor groups and labor
political organizations to send a representative to this conference for the
purpose of endeavoring to come to an agreement on the question of calling
a national convention for the nomination of a presidential candidate and
the adoption of a national platform.

I will be in New York on Thursday, November 8th and I should like
very much to have an opportunity to talk with you in regard to this invita-
tion before you take any action in regard to same. I think that it contains
prospects which will be of interest to the SP as well as other groups which
I would like to present to you before you arrive at any decision in regard to
the matter.

Fraternally yours,

[C.E. Ruthenberg]

Executive Secretary
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